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September 24, 2018 

Scott Smithline, Director 
CalRecycle  
1001  St  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Re:  UPDATE to Attachment 9 of 5-Year Plan 
 
Dear Director Smithline: 
 
CARE would like to submit the attached update to Attachment 9 of the 5-Year Plan. This update 
was created to address many of the questions CalRecycle had about the original version of the 
attachment, which was accurate as written as an example. CARE agrees with Staff that making 
the standalone attachment align with the changes made in the resubmission makes good sense. 
The new Attachment 9 version is now fully aligned with the latest budget. CARE has worked to 
make the tables much more readable and added a new table, per staff suggestion, that looks at the 
5-year analysis all in the context of the Attachment 9 and amplified the narrative as well to add 
more clarity. Nothing in the revised Attachment 9 changes any of the content of the Plan as 
submitted on August 17, 2018. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Robert Peoples, Ph.D.  
Executive Director  
Carpet America Recovery Effort (CARE)  
100 South Hamilton Street  
Dalton, Georgia 30722 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Cynthia Dunn 
 Clark Williams 
 Sustainable Planning Committee (SPC) 


